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I am opposed to the cap and trade bill, it will do nothing to affect the climate, and will make
Oregon even more expensive to live in. It will burden the most vulnerable in this state, and
will most likely increase homelessness.

I recently moved back to Oregon from Alberta, Canada. They implemented the carbon tax a
couple of years ago, and it has devastated many industries. 

Almost everything we bought went up in price. $60 for a 24 pack of beer. $5/ gallon for milk.
$4/ pound for tomatoes. I could go on and on.

I am not going to go into any scientific arguments either for or against, but I will tell you that
the real world impact that this bill will bring to ordinary Oregonians will be profound, and you
may see a flight of your citizens to other states. 

Please consider the long term effects that this bill will have on your people. It will affect
everyone, especially the most vulnerable, who are just barely hanging on as it is.

Nick Konev
Silverton, Oregon
97381
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